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Our ref: CJo/JD  
 
04 April 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Students 
 

Re: Year 10 Parent Consultation Evening 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Year 10 Consultation Evening will take place on Thursday 
6th April 2017 from 3:30pm – 6:30pm. 
 
This is an extremely important evening where subject teachers, pastoral and senior staff will 
be present to discuss your child’s progress and any queries. 
 
This is the final Parents Evening before this year’s GCSE examinations and as such will 
provide you with invaluable opportunity to discuss the current status of your child’s education. 
Please make every effort to attend the evening, so that we can work together to support your 
child to achieve their full potential in the forthcoming GCSE examinations. 
 
Should you be unable to attend, please contact the school to arrange an alternative 
appointment with the relevant staff member. If you wish to discuss any issues relating to the 
Parents Consultation Evening please contact Mrs A Champs (Leader of Learning for Year 10). 
 
I look forward to seeing you on the evening and sincerely hope you are able to attend. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Champs 
Interim Leader of Learning – Year 10 
 
 
 
 


